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Carey B. McRae
Direct dial: (205) 521-8014
cmcrae@bradley.com

October 26, 2017

VIA SHPDA Online Filing
Mr. Alva Lambert
Executive Director
State Health Planning and Development Agency
100 North Union Street, Ste. 870
Montgomery, AL 36104

RE: Attachment to Business Reorganization Form of Bay Eyes Surgery Center, 
Inc., CON 2060-ASC

Dear Alva:

This letter is an attachment to the notice of business reorganization filing that we are 
making today on behalf of Bay Eyes Surgery Center, Inc. d/b/a Visionary USA.com Surgery 
Institute (the “Center”).  The filing fee of $2,500 is being submitted separately.

We are making this filing to inform SHPDA of a business reorganization of the Center that 
resulted in the following stock ownership percentages:

Joe Gravlee, Jr., M.D. and Glenda Gravlee – 25%
Magdalena F. Shuler, as Trustee of the Frederick W. Shuler Irrevocable Trust – 9.375%
John P. Myers, as Trustee of the John P. Myers Revocable Trust – 28.125%
Sunil Gupta, M.D., Manager of Sunlisant III, LLC Series 5 – 28.125%
Alan Franklin, M.D., Ph.D. – 9.375%

The business reorganization only involved the transfer of stock in the company.  No 
services were initiated, expanded, or otherwise affected by the reorganization.  The reorganization 
did not involve the addition of beds or the conversion of beds.  

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,

Carey B. McRae




